
C-5 Correspondence – Padric Gleason Gonzales 

 

From: Padric Gleason Gonzales [mailto:padric.gleason@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 28, 2020 5:09 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Cc: Council District 1 <District1@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Public comment for City Council meeting # 20-0726 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
I write in support of Agenda Item #5 (File # 20-0726). Please support this measure to expand vote center 
facility drop boxes throughout Long Beach. It is vital that voters have a safe way to return their ballots, 
given coronavirus. Drop boxes are an obvious secure return system. Please support. 
 
--  

Padric Gleason Gonzales 
Fulbright Mexico '12 
MBA, St. Mary's University '12 
B.A., Wheaton College '10 

 
 


